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Principal's Message

November 4, 2022

Snow Horse

Stampede

Focus on Growth
Positive Personal Relationships
Collaboration
Top Notch Tier 1 Instruction

We have met with every teacher to discuss classroom data and how we should push
forward. Teachers have a plan on how to help push the whole class and which students
may need more targeted assistance.
We have given out over 550 Cool Colts Tickets for individual student behaviors and
300 Stars for positive class behavior. It’s been so fun! The feel of the school is positive
and we plan to keep it there.
Teachers are meeting weekly to plan and talk about students. We have done our first of
several short trainings to help make our collaboration more effective. We have
established a great relationship with our PTA and Community Council.
We have been in every classroom multiple times and we can say your students are in
good hands. The instruction is REALLY good. But, teachers continue to participate in
LETRS training to make us even better.

Oh how time flies when you are having fun…and we are having a lot of fun here! Can you
believe our school year is already a quarter of the way over? So many great things have
happened already and we plan to keep building off a great start.

In September we reported on the four areas we want to focus:
1.
2.
3.
4.

So, where do we stand at this point. Here is what we are seeing.

1.

2.

3.

4.

From our perspective, we are heading in a great direction. It helps to have such a
supportive, positive community behind us. Thank you for what you do!

Mr. Forsgren and Ms. Hansen

https://snowhorse.davis.k12.ut.us/


Nov. 1st: No School-Teacher     

Nov. 2nd: Start of Term #2
Nov. 4th: Reflections  Ice Cream 

Nov. 4th: SMART Reports available
Nov. 6th: Daylight Savings-Fall 

November 11th: Veteran's Day
Nov. 23rd-25th: Thanksgiving  

              work day

           Social 1:00  for all that entered   

               back

             Break 




Important Dates
to Remember

Parents,
We are in need of donations
of never-used holiday cards

and blank greeting cards?
Envelopes are not required.

These will be for our art
learning and serving project

over the next two weeks. 





link: snowhorse.memberhub.com

link: snowhorsepta.com

Please visit our Snow Horse 
PTA Website:

snowhorsepta.com

https://snowhorse.memberhub.com/store?limit=21&live=true
https://www.snowhorsepta.com/


Collin Monson                    * Kellen Willeitner             *  Nash McGuire
Michael Hendriksen          * Jett Chesnos                   *  Ezra Alley
Danny Pusey                       * Asher Newbold                * Nash Porter
Ash Bangerter                     * Ty Owens                           * Benjamin Chung
Sam Defay                            * Graham Hunt                    * Jameson Neill 
Nash Gibb                             * Jack Crookston                * Charlie Burt  



September's Kindness Club Winners

of "Being Respectful" are:








November's Kindness attribute is

 "BeIng Patient" 



Book Battles


